
From: Nikolas Wensing
To: Madyson Etzl
Subject: NPCA Comments - Notice of Public Meeting 1601-013021 - Zoning Amendment - Post Time Services
Date: September 14, 2021 3:16:50 PM
Attachments: Notice of Public Meeting - 1601-013-21 - Post Time Services (Merged).pdf

Hello Madison, 

I can confirm that the NPCA will have no objections to the proposed Zoning By-law
Amendment as indicated in the attached notice. 

I will however reiterate previous NPCA comments where I had indicated the presence of a
Watercourse on 4061 Canborough Road, West Lincoln. Any further development or site
alteration proposed on 4061 Canborough Road should be circulated to the NPCA for review
and approval.  

Sincerely, 

Nikolas Wensing, B.A., MPlan 
Watershed Planner 
Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority (NPCA) 

250 Thorold Road West, 3rd Floor, Welland, ON, L3C 3W2 
905-788-3135, ext. 228
nwensing@npca.ca
www.npca.ca

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the NPCA has taken measures to protect staff and public
while providing continuity of services. The NPCA main office is open by appointment only
with limited staff, please refer to the Staff Directory and reach out to the staff member you
wish to speak or meet with directly. Our Conservation Areas are currently open, but may have
modified amenities and/or regulations.

Updates regarding NPCA operations and activities can be found at Get Involved NPCA Portal,
or on social media at NPCA’s Facebook Page & NPCA’s Twitter page.

The information contained in this communication, including any attachment(s), may be
confidential, is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If the reader of this
message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure of this
communication, or any of its contents, is prohibited. If you have received this communication
in error, please notify the sender and permanently delete the original and any copy from your
computer system. Thank-you. Niagara Peninsula Conservation Authority.
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